
Town of Henniker 
18 Depot Hill Road  

Henniker, NH 03242 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
January 7, 2020 

6:15 PM 
 

The Town of Henniker Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on January 7, 2020 at 6:15 
pm at the Town Hall, 18 Depot Hill Road, Henniker NH, for the purpose of accepting two Lucas 
3 Automated CPR Devices provided by donations from Davis and Towle Insurance, Jeff Towle, 
The Henniker Auxiliary, John and Lucia Evans, The Rick Hall Memorial Scholarship, Memory 
of Joe Patenaude, and the Friends of the Henniker Rescue Association.  
 
 
 



 
 

          

 

 
TOWN OF HENNIKER, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

        

 

STAFF REPORT 
         

DATE: January 7, 2020  

TITLE: Lucas Automated CPR devices  

PREPARED BY: Gregory Aucoin, Henniker Rescue Chief  
         
TOWN ADMINISTRATOR'S COMMENTS - RECOMMENDATION: 
I would recommend the Board votes to accept the donation of the CPR devices.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
About 8 years ago the Henniker Rescue’s Charitable association purchased and donated two 
Automated CPR assist devices to the town.   We are going to replace them with newer more advanced 
CPR assist devices.  The Henniker Rescue’s Charitable Association has again raised the through 
donations to purchase these devices and wish for the town to accept them as a gift.   
 
DISCUSSION:  We are replacing current equipment.   
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  No fiscal impact for purchase and no change in impact to operational budget. The 
total cost for the 2 units is $26,000 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Vote to accept the devices.   

ATTACHMENTS: 
Description Upload Date Type 
   

 

 

Town Hall 
18 Depot Hill Road 

Henniker, NH 03242 
 

Tel: (603) 428-3221 
Fax: (603) 428-4366 

 
Incorporated November 10, 1768 

“Only Henniker on Earth” 
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